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The committee is considering using CSU Fresno, CSU Los Angeles, and/or CSU
Sacramento as potential benchmarks. These CSU universities were selected due to
availability of data, the size of the schools, and similarity of the demographics.

The committee debated whether two schools should be used, one as the peer comparison
and one as the target comparison.

The committee agreed that Graduate Studies will replace the current demographic
information in the CSU Comparison Table with data from the US Census.

The committee reviewed the first draft of the student focus group questions which
explore the reasons why students chose CSUSB. A survey will be developed and

administered by Graduate Coordinators of each program.

The committee agreed to hold a series of open houses in May place of the Open Forums.



